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NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 1st December 2023
This half term our school focus is: Kindness

Dates for your Diary
Monday 4th December - Advent Adventures at St Peter's Church for Years 1, 2,3 and 4

Wednesday 6th December – Christmas concert for music pupils in Village Club (details tbc)

Thursday 7th December – Years 3 and 4 to Tremough for the Christmas Science Lectures

Thursday 7th December – Year 2 – Bodmin, Multi-Skills Final

Friday 8th December – Flushing Christmas Lights Switch On, lantern parade and carols.

Monday 11th December – KS1 Dress Rehearsal 9.30am

Monday 11th December – Squashbox Theatre visiting school.

Tuesday 12th December – KS1 Performance; Prickly Hay! 2.15pm up at St Peter’s Church.

Thursday 14h December – KS2 Carol Service and Christingle 2pm up at St Peter’s Church- join 

the Friends of Flushing, down at the Village Club afterwards, for fun, games and mince pies!

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Dinner Day!

Tuesday 19th December – End of Autumn Term 2023.

Thursday 4th January 2024- Start of Spring Term 2024.

Attendance
Starfish 94.2%
Seals  96.8%
Dolphins 98.1%
Congratulations Dolphins!!

Starfish Class won the 
Lunchtime Award this 

week!

Praise Certificates

Starfish – Herbie and Lily 
Seals – Chiagozie and Florence

Dolphins – Thea and Eli
Congratulations Everybody!
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The wonderful teachers at
Cornwall Music Service Trust have arranged 
a Christmas Concert on Weds 
6th December at 2:30 at the Village 
club. Showcasing our fantastic violin, 
guitar and keyboard students, as well as 
some at home learners, this is a lovely 
opportunity to see how the students are 
progressing, as well as indulging in a bit of 
festive cheer!

If your child does not currently learn an 
instrument and is interested in doing so, 
feel free to pop along to see the concert, 

and chat to Genevieve.



On Monday, some students from Flushing School 
attended an inter school swimming gala at Truro School. 
The children were, without exception, amazingly 
encouraging and supportive of each other. Some of them 
were very nervous but they were supported by their peers 
and gave their absolute best in every race. I am delighted 
to announce that for the first time ever, Flushing school 
were overall winners of the entire gala.
Photo
The swim team with the huge swimming gala shield.

Mrs Wilcox

In other sporting news, this 
week saw the first of our 
running club sessions. The 
aim, weather permitting, is to 
run each Tuesday between 
now and the cross-country 
event at Penryn College in the 
new year. Well done to all 
those who attended, 
particularly those in Year 4 
who didn't quite know what 
they were letting themselves in 
for but came along anyway!

Mrs Wilcox

May he give you the 
desire of your heart and 
make all your plans 
succeed. Psalm 20:4


